Financial Assistance—Troop 97 BSA

Thanks to generous donations, the troop is able to provide financial assistance so
that every Scout can afford Scouting. All we ask is that Scouts be active and help to
pay their own way, especially by selling tickets to our annual Pasta Supper and by
selling BSA popcorn in early fall and camp cards in the spring. Please provide the
Scoutmaster with a very rough estimate of how much you need to take care of
annual fees and summer camp (info@troop97.net goes directly to Scoutmaster Jeff
Snowden). We also have a uniform exchange. We're glad to have your kid(s) in
Troop 97!




